London Third Sector & Service User
Voice Adult Disproportionality
Steering Group

12pm, 22 January | online | free.

All voluntary organisations working in the London criminal justice system
interested in race inequality are invited to attend the next Third Sector & Service
User Voice Adult Disproportionality Steering Group meeting taking. It takes place
online on Microsoft Teams on 22 January between 12:00-13:30.

The Steering Group is a joint initiative between Clinks and the London Mayor's
Office for Policing and Crime (MOPAC), giving voluntary organisations a platform
to discuss their work with minority ethnic groups and share insights on how to
reduce ethnic disproportionality in the London criminal justice system.

The focus at this meeting will be on exploring the latest disproportionality data
with representatives from MOPAC and London Probation, specifically in relation to
recalls and sentencing. Ideas will be discussed on how all parties, including
voluntary organisations, can do more and be better supported to reduce ethnic
disproportionality.

Please email matthew.uberoi@clinks.org to register for this online event and
receive the Microsoft Teams meeting credentials.
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